
Good morning,

I hope 2024 is off to a great start for everyone. We are remembering our routines this
week and trying to get back in the swing of things.

L.A.:
● Home Reading everyday. Our Home Reading Goal this month is 14. Remember,

Raz-Kids reading can be used for home reading. Please record the name of the
book that your child read in the Home Reading Log.

● The next Spelling Test will be List #11, in the green booklet (being sent home
today). The 10 words that will be on the test, Monday January 15th, are circled in
your child’s booklet. They are #1, 4, 5, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13.

● Please return the Holiday Reading Challenge sheet.

Math:
● Playing games that involve numbers and the concepts of counting on or

numbers getting bigger or smaller, will help your child’s number sense and will be
a good review of what we have seen so far this year. Some examples are Knights
and Castles, Go Fish, Snakes and Ladders.

Français:
● Relire les sons dans le Cahier des sons vus à date. (duo-tang vert)

General Information:
● Skating starts next week. More information to follow.
● Green Team is collecting empty, rinsed out, cans that have a consignment on

them.
● The school is still collecting pop can tabs.

Have a good week,
Ms. Reynolds


